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from around and beyond our Churches 

All glory be to God on high…! 

Care Home Ministry Update 

The next service at The Hawthorns will be a 
Communion (shared from the 10am service at St. 
Andrew’s) this Wednesday 13th December, 3pm.  

There will be Carol Services at our Care Homes next 
month - and we would be very grateful for help with 
singing and helping people to follow the words: 

 The Hawthorns - Tues 19th 
December, 2pm 

 Austen Court - Thurs 21st 
December, 6pm 

Notes from our Diocese 

Did you know? Our Pewsheets and 

the Newsheet Extra are available 

online (2 pages in one document) each 

week by Friday lunchtime at 

www.hamptonchurch.org.uk - click on ‘Downloads’  

Evesham Parish Carol Service 

at All Saints 

including choir  from Prince Henry’s High School 

Friday 15th December at 6.00 pm 

Carol Singing at The Fairfield 

Saturday 16th December 

For details contact Sarah 429122 

Led by Fairfield Church - Come and 

join in! 

Carolling in our Benefice  

Sunday 17th December  

Carol Service 4.00pm @ Bengeworth 

Carol & Chris/ngle 4.00pm @ Hampton 

Sunday 24th December - Christmas Eve 

Crib Service 3.00pm @ Hampton 

Crib Service 4.00pm @Bengeworth 

Crib & Carol Service 6.00pm @ Sedgeberrow 

A Christmas Concert  

by The Avon Singers 

In aid of A.C.E.S. 

(Aid for Children of EL Salvador) 

St Peter's Church, Bengeworth 

Monday 11th December at 7.30pm 

Tickets available on door £8 

Seasonal Refreshments  

Sedgeberrow Coffee Morning  

& Christmas Fayre 

Saturday 16th December 10am,  
in church 

Coffee & Mince pies; Raffle; Adult 
& Children’s Tombola; Christmas 
Decorations and other Stalls 

Everyone welcome 

The brand new 'A Church Near You' website 
is now live: www.achurchnearyou.com. The 
site receives more than 13 million 
page views each year!  If you are 
away - and want to find out what’s 
going on in local CofE churches, 
this is the place to look! 

We are looking for someone with a rural 

perspective to serve on the Diocesan 

Investment and Glebe Committee. Do you 
know someone who might be interested?  
Please call  Diocesan HQ on 01905 20537. 

Gambling Consultation: 
General Synod member, 
Sarah Brush would like to 
draw attention to and 
encourage participation in the 
Government's consultation on 
fixed odds betting terminals. www.gov.uk/
government/consultations. Have your say. Our 
General Synod is calling for a cut stake on 
Fixed Odds Betting Terminals to £2 from £100.  

Holland House (Cropthorne) is 
offering delicious freshly cooked Christmas 

lunches or dinners throughout December. In 
a wonderfully peaceful atmosphere with roaring 
fires and good company. For more information 
please call 01386 860330 or e-mail 
enquiries@hollandhouse.org. Lunch 
on Wednesday 20 December will be 
followed by carol singing. 

#GodWithUs - the Church of England's Advent 
and Christmas campaign - has started! Watch 
the first video and sign up to join the Christmas 
Journey on the website.  


